
Thanks Cincinnati Symphony Orchestra for partnering with North Avondale

Description

On July 19, 2024, North Avondale friends and families were the happy recipients of a Brady Block
Party, part of the Cincinnati Symphony Orchestra’s summer concert series, CSO Brady Block Parties
are completely free.

The music and weather were perfect for enjoying the outdoor concert, which was held at the North
Avondale Recreation Center. In addition to the lovely music, the CSO provided entertainment for the
children, including bouncy rides and arts and craft projects. Everyone also enjoyed food trucks, ice
cream, popcorn and cotton candy.

The concert was one of five throughout the summer and the first in North Avondale. The crowd was a
melting pot of ages and experiences â?? reflecting the CSO’s mission of diversity and inclusivity.

“No matter where you live, no matter your age, no matter your race or ethnicity, we want everybody to
feel like the Cincinnati Symphony Orchestra is for me,” said Harold Brown, Chief DEI officer of the
Cincinnati Symphony Orchestra.

Learn more about CSO’s Brady Block Parties here.
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